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Watts Remy

From: Jarmila Moscove <jtmoscove@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 8:34 AM
To: SENR Exhibits; Sen Thatcher; Rep Neron
Subject: Please support bill SB268

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

SB268 would allow a tax deduction for expenses of adopting a dog or cat from a rescue organization.  Adopting a shelter 
animal is not only a wonderful, humane act, but it also lowers costs of public shelters housing homeless animals.  This 
bill would make it easier  to adopt pets for the rescue organizations and less expensive for the adopters. 
This is a progressive bill that benefits animals as well as people. 
 
Thank you for supporting this bill. 
 
Jenine Moscove 
860-424-2256 
13870 SW Uplands Dr 
Tigard OR 97223 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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